
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 7/27/2012 12:17:33 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: A Review of Pre-Pay programs

Hello,

Today the Commission’s Policy & Planning Division issued a Policy Paper on electricity pre-pay 
programs. Attached is the link with the paper. Please forward, if you’d like.

The direct link is:
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/NR/rdonlyrei S5-4D6F-984B-
B84847933A18/0/Prepaypolicypaper0712.pdf

Disclaimer

This White Paper was prepared by California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) staff. It does not necessarily 
represent the views of the CPUC, its Commissioners, or the State of California. The CPUC, the State of California, 
its employees, contractors, and subcontractors make no warrant, express or implied, and assume no legal liability 
for the information in this White Paper. This White Paper has not been approved or disapproved by the CPUC, nor 
has the CPUC passed upon the accuracy or adequacy of the information in this White Paper.

Thanks,

Marzia

Interim Director, Policy & Planning Division
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